et YACHTS

Seattle Yachts Service (North Yard)
Boatyard General Permit Number: WAG994608

Request for Level Il Response Implementation Extension for 3" Copper
Exceedance of Nov 29, 2023

Request submitted: May 28, 2024

Submitted by: David Habenicht, Facilities Manager
dave.h@seattleyachts.com
c: 360-770-7098

Level Il Response Implementation due: May 29, 2024

Seattle Yachts herewith requests an extension to implement the Level Il mitigation
response for 3 exceedances in 2023 until July 29, 2024. Seattle Yachts is currently working
with an engineer to design a non-proprietary media filter for processing stormwater at this
location. We are sourcing and purchasing materials to build and install this media filter.

This filter will be built and installed soon when materials and components have been
obtained.

Thank you,

RS

Dave Habenicht

Seattle Yachts Facilities Manager



